
 

                                            

22 June 2022 

 

Kia ora whānau!! 

 

Please send old, warm, mufti clothes to school with 

students tomorrow, in case it rains, as they will be 

participating in activities from 10am – 2pm.   We have a 

full day planned for tomorrow so please ensure your 

tamaiti come to kura well rested.   

 

Mauriora 

Maia Cooper 

 


